From: Lemmy Nwabuisi <Lemmy.NWABUISI@enfield.gov.uk>

Sent: 21 March 2017 16:26
To: Lorraine Cordell
Subject: RE: Anti-Social Behaviour Allegations against Mr Simon Cordell [SEC=OFFICIAL]

Classification: OFFICIAL

Dear Ms Cordell,
Thanks for your email.

| sorry to hear learn that you have been unwell, | wish you speedy recovery.

The first letter | wrote to Mr Cordell was dated 29 November 2016 and not 29 December so apologies for the mistake and the
first meeting was 6 December 2016 and not 6 January 2017 as you stated in your email below.

| am not aware that Mr Cordell is unable to leave his flat due to health reasons as he has not provided us with a letter from his
Doctor to support this claim. Also when Mr Cordell telephoned me on 17 February 2017 following my letter to him dated 16
February 2017, he informed me that he will not come to the Civic Centre or the council offices in Edmonton Green because
there are gang members looking for him in these areas. | cannot recall him saying anything about him not being able to leave
his flat due to health reasons. Also Mr Cordell chased my car down the road when | went to deliver my last letter to his flat on
17 March 2017, this is not the attitude of someone who cannot leave his flat for health reasons.

| am inviting Mr Cordell to a formal meeting to discuss the allegations made against him and due to the serious nature of the
allegations, the meeting will have be held in the council offices with a minute taker present. However if Mr Cordell presents a
letter from his doctor stating that he is unable to leave his flat for health reason, then we can discuss an alternative venue. | am
happy for Mr Cordell to bring someone with him to the meeting.

Kind Regards

Lemmy Nwabuisi

Anti-Social Behaviour Team
Community Safety Unit
Environmental & Community Safety
B Block North

Civic Centre

Enfield

EN1 3XA

Tel: 020 8379 5354

Mob: 07583115576

From: Lorraine Cordell [mailto:lorraine32@blueyonder.co.uk]

Sent: 20 March 2017 14:08

To: Lemmy Nwabuisi <Lemmy.NWABUISI@enfield.gov.uk>

Subject: RE: Anti-Social Behaviour Allegations against Mr Simon Cordell [SEC=OFFICIAL]

18/03/2017
Dear Lemmy Nwabuisi

I'd like to apologise for the late reply to this email, I've just come out of hospital after undergoing two operations and only got released
from hospital late on the 17 March 2017.

You stated in your letter to Mr Cordell, that the first letter you wrote was dated 29 December 2016, and that you set a meeting for 6
December 2016 this is incorrect, as the date for the meeting was set for 6 January 2017, yes this meeting was cancelled, you've then



